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Thank you to all our parents for
continuing to be mindful of our
neighbours when  parking to
drop-off, collect, or visit school.
As always, a reminder to aim to
park further down the road
towards the village where the
road is wider and avoid Jubilee
Cottages where it is narrow.

Dates for your diary Reminder re parking

Inset Day tomorrow!

A reminder that school and
preschool will be closed on
Friday 25th October for inset
day.  
School will re-open after half
term on Monday 4th November

Fri 25th Oct: Inset Day

28th Oct to 1st Nov: Half Term

Fri 15th Nov: Children in Need

Wed 27th Nov: Inset Day

Thurs 5th Dec: KS2 Theatre trip

Mon 9th Dec: Nativity Dress Rehearsal

Tues 10th Dec, 9.45am and 2.00pm: 
Nativity Performances

Fri 13th Dec: Elf Run for Dorothy House

Wed 18th Dec: Christmas Gift Shop

Thurs 19th Dec, 2pm: Carol Concert
at St Mary’s Church, Hemington 

Fri 20th Dec - last day of term
Email: office@hemingtonprimary.co.uk

Phone: 01373 834320

Contact Info



Message from Mr Randell

As we reach the end of such a busy first term I want to take this opportunity to
welcome all our new families to the Hemington community. Children have
settled incredibly well and have quickly become part of the fabric that makes
us uniquely Hemington! Our children continue to strive to live up to our values
of Kindness, Fairness, Respect and Ambition and I see examples of this
everyday, whether on the playground or in the classroom. 

The highlight of the term for me has been watching the children have such a
great time at the school disco - huge thanks to all staff and parents who gave
their time to help out, and in particular the PTA who ensured the success of the
event. I was also incredibly impressed by the initiative, team work and
business acumen children showed during their bake-off reward day. 
The biscuits tasted pretty good too! 

We wish the best of luck to Miss Derrick who is competing in the International
Sports Karate Association (ISKA) in Vienna today - we’ve just heard hot off the
press that she has won two gold and one silver medal already!



Maia update

Thank you to everyone who wished Maia well for her eye operation which she
travelled to Spain for recently. We are pleased to be able to share that the
procedure went well and she is now recovering. Huge thanks to everyone who
has donated towards the fundraising appeal following her benefit concern in
Glastonbury. The just giving page is still open to anyone who wishes to donate
or share: https://www.givesendgo.com/GCZFH?openShareModal=true


